
From: Soura, Christian
To: Allen, Chris <callen@sfg.com>

Date: 7/29/2013 10:19:51 AM
Subject: Thursday

Chris,
 
                Just wanted to confirm for Thursday – does 10:30 still work on your end?
 
                It would be me, Valerie Sakimura, and Rachel Card from our side.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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